
 
 

DCP and DEP Funding Requests and Awards for 2018-2019 
 

Funding Requests and Awards 
as of 3/30/2018 

 
For 2018-2019, the Graduate School received total of 114 requests for funding support, consisting of 82  
Dissertation Completion Proposal (DCP) requests from rising sixth-year students in the Humanities and Social 
Sciences and 32 Dissertation Extension Proposal (DEP) requests from students entering year 7 and beyond (as of 
3/30/18). All requests were fully met. 
 

 
 
 

6th-Year Funding 
as of 3/30/2018 

 
Sixth-year Dissertation Completion Proposal (DCP) funding requests included requests for the full academic year 
support and summer, one semester of support and summer, summers only, or tuition and insurance only. 

 
*Summer stipend numbers include students in other categories, where applicable,  

excluding students who applied for Summer Only Stipend. 
All awards include health and dental insurance unless waived.  

Students on leave in 2017-2018 not eligible for summer. 
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6th-Year Funding Budget 
as of 3/30/2018 

 

Funding for sixth-year support is drawn from a number of sources, internal and external to the University, 
with total support totaling almost $7.5 million dollars and stipends-only totaling over $2.5 millon dollars.  

 
 

Stipends-Only 
  Total Budget*                  by Funding Source*  

                                

        
 

*Budget figures are subject to change as students decline aspects of the award and external awards are received. 
 
 

For the 2018-2019 year, 7% of students received external funding to support their sixth-year stipend. An 
additional 16% percent of students qualified for guaranteed sixth-year funding through previously having 
received a substantial external award through the Incentive Policy. An additional 35% of rising sixth-year 
students will be supported through Graduate School distinctive opportunities programs, including the 
Interdisciplinary Opportunities, Deans’ Faculty Fellows, Brown-Wheaton Faculty Fellows Program, and 
Academic Administration Proctorships. A match between the Graduate School and the Programs will 
support 38% of students for the coming year. An additional 4% of rising sixth-year students have received 
fellowships through other Brown sources, including the Cogut Center for the Humanities and other 
opportunities. 

 


